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May 2, 2017

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

Pursuant to the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission's Opinion and Order entered 
April 20, 2017, in docket C-2015-2514773, PECO Energy Company is hereby remitting 
a check in the amount of $15,000 payable to the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Enclosed please find a second copy of this letter for you to date stamp and return in the 
enclosed stamped, addressed envelope in order to evidence your receipt of this 
payment.

If you have any questions regarding this payment, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly at (215) 841-5777.

Respectfully,
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